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Date: Sun, 6 Jan 2008 09:58:01 -0800 (PST)
From: "Norman Hahn Ir." <nhahnjr@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: Fwd: NMCB 62 ALUMNI E -NEWSLETTER

To:

"Norman Hahn Jr." <nhahnjr@sbcglobal.net> wrote:

Date: Sat, 5 Jan 2008 12:22:57 -0800 (PST)

From: "Norman Hahn Jr." <nhahnjr@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: NMCB 62 ALUMNI E -NEWSLETTER

To:

Greetings Fellow Alumni,

EO1 Bill Hammond is looking for the email address and/or the phone number of his old friend EO1
Gerald Granger. Gerald Granger's name is on the alumni list, but without email address or phone. If
anyone can help Bill you can email him at BHamm1206@netscape.com, or call him at 502-345-9623.

We will have a guest visitor at our annual NMCB 62 reunion business meeting Saturday afternoon at
Hampton, VA. Bill Hilderbrand, CAPT, CEC, retired is the President of the Seabee Historical
Foundation in Gulfport and will be one of the main guest speakers at the morning general meeting. He
has agreed to talk to our group about the importance of providing your biography to me, the alumni
secretary, so it can be preserved forever by them, the historical foundation.

The revised alumni letter is attached.

The latest alumni list is also attached. There are now 918 names on the list and growing slowly, but
surely. Not bad considering we started with about 80 names in May 07. Still, we are really suffering
from the lack of funds for postage stamps and from a lack of email addresses.

Speaking of email addresses, if anyone wants to get off of this email list forever, let me know and | will
delete you from the list. The only reason | say this is one fellow thought | send out to many emails. |
explained that he could delete them if he wanted. | guess you can't please all of the people all of the
time.

Regarding biographies and sea stories, anyone can send me a story about another NMCB 62 alumni
member and | will include it in that persons bio. Even if someone is deceased or has been KIA his
memory deserves to be preserved in writing. If you and | don't share our stories they will be gone when
we are gone.

The All Seabee East Coast Reunion in Hampton, VA is less than two months away. Get your
reservations made if you haven't already. See you there!

Take care and be safe. Cheers, Norm

5 Jan 2008. This is the first E-newsletter
sent out by volunteer secretary Norm
Hahn. The secretary after M. Smith had
serious health problems and was not able
to perform the duties of the secretary.
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